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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING  

YOUR INSURANCE AND HOSPITALIZATION 

 

 

Most insurance companies are now requiring that any hospitalization be pre-certified.  This 

means if you are considering surgery, your insurance company needs to be notified PRIOR 

to you admission and may require a referral from your PCP for your hospital admission.  

Some surgical procedures require a second opinion as to medical necessity.  It is your 

responsibility to verify with your insurance company if you need a second opinion for surgery. 

 

As a part of this process, insurance companies are also requiring that patients be discharged 

within a certain time frame.  It is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to notify your physician, while in 

the hospital, of how many days you’re allowed to stay.  If there is a medical reason for extending 

your stay, you must notify your insurance company.  It is a good idea to include your insurance 

company’s phone number when packing for your hospital stay.  If your stay is extended without 

a medical reason, you are responsible for the charges incurred.  Any questions or concerns, 

please call your insurance company for clarification. 

 

 

 Our Tax I.D.:   520913638 

 Provider or Doctor:  Annapolis OB-GYN Associates, P.A.   

 Address of Practice:  2000 Medical Parkway, Suite 304, Annapolis, MD 

 

 Hospital:   Anne Arundel Medical Center 

 Hospital Address:  2001 Medical Parkway, Annapolis, MD 

 Telephone of Hospital: (443) 481-1000 
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